
 
DSA Scotland – proposed July 2023 meeting – now changed to Monday 3rd July 

Apologies again for the date change 

As previously indicated, it was necessary to reschedule the originally planned date (22nd June) for 
our forthcoming DSA Scotland One-day Conference and the new date – 3rd July – appears above. 
There has been a delay in being able to publicise the new date while we waited for confirmation of 
the room booking from Mary Ryan of the Glasgow Centre for International Development – thanks 
to Mary for securing the room booking. 

We have already had indications that an encouraging number of ‘list members’ of the DSA 
Scotland Study Group will be joining the meeting on 3rd July. It will be held in the University of 
Glasgow’s Advanced Research Centre (ARC) – and further details of the location will be given 
later. 

Please let us know whether you aiming to participate in the meeting / mini-conference – the 
schedule which we currently have appears below. 

Assemble – coffee/tea/biscuits – from 10.00 am 

Decolonising Aid and Development – 10.30 am to 12.30 pm 

Professor Pamela Abbott – University of Aberdeen – Decolonising Research (fuller title to be 
confirmed) 

Dr Michael Tribe – University of Glasgow – Decolonising Aid – What Does it Mean and How to Do 
It? 

Dr Mozammel Huq – University of Strathclyde – Dealing With Aid Donors – Recipient Experience 

 

Lunch and networking – 12.30 – 1.30 pm 

 

Presentations by established researchers – 1.30 pm – 3.00 pm 

Prabir Bhattacharya – Heriot-Watt University – Technological Innovations and the Emergence of 
Modern Economic Growth: An Historical Perspective 

Graeme Young – University of Glasgow – Informality: The New Global Class Politics? 

Presentations by Doctoral Research Students – 3.15 to 4.45 pm 

Parul Tyagi – Heriot-Watt University – The impact of female political representation on child 
malnutrition 

After 4.45 pm there will be tea/coffee/biscuits available and it is hoped that discussions during the 
day about the convenorship and management of the DSA Scotland Study Group can be taken 
forward. 

Best regards 

Michael Tribe (michael.tribe@glasgow.ac.uk) 

Mozammel Huq (m.m.huq@strath.ac.uk)  
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